
AccessArt Offer to Teachers

Welcome to AccessArt: Teachers Start Here

AccessArt  specialises  in  creating  high-quality,
transferable, and flexible resources that help you
explore  all  aspects  of  visual  arts  in  the
classroom.

Our  resources  promote  open-ended,  creative
learning, and we share teaching ideas that have
been  tried  and  tested  across  a  wide  range  of
settings. We work with artists, artist educators,
and teachers from diverse backgrounds to support
you  in  delivering  a  rich  and  inspiring  art
education for your pupils.

We are a Subject Association for Art, a registered
charity, and a member of the British Educational
Suppliers Association.

Find  out  more  about  our  ethos,  and  read  our
Viewpoints.

Teachers of Ages 3 to 5

https://www.accessart.org.uk/teachers/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/what-is-accessart/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/8-values-accessart/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/viewpoints/


Teachers of Ages 4 to 11

Teachers of Ages 11 to 16

https://www.accessart.org.uk/teachers-of-ages-3-5/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/teachers-of-ages-4-to-11/


CPD

AccessArt is a Subject Association for Art and a
registered charity. We are an experienced provider
of INSET, CPD and workshop sessions to help all
audiences develop best practice in teaching and
learning in the visual arts. We also offer an
evolving collection of recorded Zoom CPD. Explore
our CPD here

https://www.accessart.org.uk/teachers-of-ages-11-to-16/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/art-inset-cpd-networking-workshops/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/art-inset-cpd-networking-workshops/


https://www.accessart.org.uk/art-inset-cpd-networking-workshops/


pedagogy

To complement our evolving collection of resources
to support visual arts exploration we also have a
collection of resources designed to help teachers
understand  more  about  the  purpose  and  methods
behind teaching art. Find out more

https://www.accessart.org.uk/visual-arts-pedagogy/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/find-a-resource/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/visual-arts-pedagogy/


membership

Our aim is to inspire, enable and support visual
arts  education  amongst  all  sectors.  We  have
thousands of subscribers from the UK and overseas,
making  for  a  dynamic  and  diverse  creative
community. Find out more

https://www.accessart.org.uk/membership-benefits/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/membership-benefits/


See All resources

Explore over 1500 resources adaptable for your
setting. Explore

https://www.accessart.org.uk/find-a-resource/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/find-a-resource/

